
 

 

 St Joseph’s 
Preschool Newsletter 

The weather has been very unpredictable this week, hopefully next week we 

will have some more warm weather! 

Please remember to send in a jacket and a sun hat. 

Topic: We are still exploring our topic ‘Animal Safari’, this project teaches children about the  

animals that live around the world, how to look after animals and the importance of caring for  

our local and global environments. Next week we will carry on exploring ‘’ From My Head To 

My Toes’ Eric Carle.   

 

 

Supporting your child at home 
- Explore animal books -   fact and fiction. 

- Talk about family pets and animals we have seen at the zoo.   

- Watch an animal programme with your child and have discussions about the animals 

you like and why. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

                                                             

                                                              

                               

       

        

 

 

 

 

Phonics –  

Please explore the different phonics sounds to support your child’s learning.  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Star Poems 

Maths – Next week we will be revisiting shapes. Children will identify circles, 

triangles, squares and rectangles and begin to learn about their properties.  

Supporting your child at home-  

• Make a paper circle or triangle with your grown-up. 

 • Talk to your grown-up about your shapes.  

• Find some objects from around your house or outside that are the same shape.  

• How many different circles and triangles can you find?  

• How do you know your objects are circles and triangles? 

 

 



  

Information:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
Here are a few links to support your children’s learning at 

home.  

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/policy-and-campaigns/home-

learning-environment/small-talk/ 

http://www.wordsforlife.org.uk/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 

We are starting to get low on tissues and baby wipes, 

any donations are greatly appreciated.  

Next term we will be doing some craft with cardboard 

egg boxes, If you have any please drop them to Mrs 

Pugsley.  

Thank you for your support 

 

Father’s Day Event- 13th June 2025 – 1:30 - 3:00pm   

School trip for the children in Preschool who are starting school in 

Reception September 2025 and the current Reception children – 

18th June 2025 

EYFS Sports day – 10th July 2025 – 9-11am  

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

   
  

 

 

We have enjoyed planting 

more seedlings, watering 

them and watching our 

plants grow! 

Our cupcake animals were amazing. We worked independently selecting our materials. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your support,  

Mrs Pugsley and the Preschool team 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                

 

                                                      

Thank you for all your support 

 Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Pugsley and the Preschool team 

We rolled it, found it, marked it and then ate it, maths has never tasted so good!  


